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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Industrial action affecting schools and early learning and childcare settings, Monday 06 

February 2023 

Shetland Islands Council have been informed that members of two teaching unions, the 
Education Institute for Scotland (EIS) and the Association of Head Teachers and Deputes in 
Scotland (AHDS) have voted to undertake industrial action on Monday 06 February 2023. 
 
Therefore, Whalsay School will be closed for children and young people on Monday 06 
February 2023. 
 
The early learning and childcare setting will be also be closed that day.  
 
I will write to you again, if there are any further developments or changes to the position on the 
planned closure day, ahead of Monday 06 February 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Garry Spence 
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